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| would like the committee to know of my strong opinion and support for Oregon's
existing vote by mail system. The voters of Oregon have shown year over year, since
it's inception in 2000, that voting by mail and or drop box is effective (i.e., does not
allow for massive fraud or abuse) and accessible for all voters regardless of their
work or family responsibilities. In fact, rather than abolishing it, Oregon should be
leading other states to adopt our vote by mail process in order to promote safe and
secure elections.

Please understand, | am staunchly opposed to the proposed bill changing Oregon's
vote by mail system.
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